No other college has been contacted as this program stacks upon existing OSC with an additional 2 added electives to create a COA that is degree applicable.  Core discipline courses are currently part of our existing occupational skills certificates in the program.  This was not seen as a substantial change or substantial new program offering.

Kevin McKenna, lead faculty in the Construction Inspection program (at Pasadena City College) approved and provided course elective options that fit nicely with our program goals.
Kmckenna@pasadena.edu
